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From our Humber family to yours, sending you wishes of warmth 
and joy this holiday season. Thank you for making the year better 

and brighter for all of us here at Humber. 

We wish you the happiest of holidays and a cheerful 2023.

The Advancement and Alumni team at Humber College
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Advancement and Alumni
Humber College Institute of Technology & Advanced Learning

205 Humber College Boulevard
Toronto, ON M9W 5L7
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